Fulbright

Oklahoma State University students have recently qualified for Fulbright grants- our success with this program is increasing! Grants are available to graduating seniors and graduate students.
Both research grants and Foreign Language Teaching Assistantships are available in many countries. Grants cover the costs of the stay abroad.

  

For the best chances of success, students will want to begin working on their grant proposals this semester for submission early next fall semester.

For further information contact:

Dr. Steve Hallgren, Fulbright Program Advisor and Associate Professor, Natural Resource Ecology Management, 022 Ag Hall, 744-6805

Dr. Bob Graalman, Fulbright Committee Member and Director of Scholar Development and Recognition, 260 Student Union,  744-7313

Ms. Gerry Auel, Fulbright Committee Member and Study Abroad Coordinator, 060-G Student Union, 744-8569

Or visit the US Student Fulbright website at:  http://us.fulbrightonline.org/home.html
